PB FERC 2105

From: Mark Koller mj_koller@sbcglobal.net

Subject: Lake Almanor Thermal Curtain Proposal - Save Lake Almanor

Date: March 22, 2015 at 11:23 PM
To: Peter.Barnes@waterboards.ca.gov
Cc: wendi@bhhslakealmanor.com

STATE WATER RESOURCES CONTROL BOARD

2015 MAR 25 AM 10: 59

DIV OF WATER RIGHTS SACRAMENTO

Peter Barnes

State Water Resources Control Board Division of Water Rights Water Quality Certification Program Po Box 2000 Sacramento, Ca 95812-2000

Dear Mr. Barnes,

I have had the fortune to experience what Lake Almanor, Chester, and Lassen Park have to offer for over 45 years and feel that the proposal on the board to implement a Thermal Curtain would severely change the Eco system and impact the insect, fishery, and wildlife.

As a retired Recreation and Park Director along the American River I was involved in many projects that where sensitivity and logic played a key part in coming up with solutions that would improve things for all effectedThis in my opinion would be a game changer for the worse.

Like so many that have traveled and visited what are considered by most to be treasured designations around the USA and the world, to only realize that in our own backyard in Northern California, is Lake Almanor, a gem in its own rights, thanks mainly to those that have cared and protected it from devastating changes, the Thermal Curtain being the most current.

Please consider other alternatives solutions No Thermal Curtain at Lake Almanor.

Thank you.

Sincerely,